
Gentet, Matthias 

From: 
Sent: 18 October 2013 10:48 
To: Planning 
Subject: 2013/6326/P 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up 
Flag Status: Flagged 

To Whom It May Concern 

I am a Primrose Hill resident and I feel strongly that it is a mistake to allow 6 Erskine become 
residences Triyoga is an institution It brings many, many people to our neighborhood and high 
street shops daily. It is a valuable part of the community here And if it were to go away it would 
change Primrose Hill in a negative way. Please consider the thoughts and feedback from other 
residents who love Primrose Hill he way it is 


